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YOUTH COMMISSION 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Derek Evans, Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee Clerk 
  
FROM:   Youth Commission 
 
DATE:  Tuesday, March 17, 2015   
 
RE: Referral response to BOS File No. 150233 
 

 
At our regular meeting of Monday, March 16, 2015 the Youth Commission voted unanimously 
to support the following motion:  
 
To support BOS File No. 150233 - Hearing on recent developments pertaining to City 
College of San Francisco 
 

*** 
 

During discussion on this item, youth commissioners proposed the following comments and 
inquiries for considerations during this hearing: 
 

 Youth commissioners encourage members of the Board to inquire into strategies for 
combating drops in student enrollment at City College. 

 Youth commissioners encourage committee members to inquire into plans for 
maintaining and providing access for undocumented, immigrant, and disabled students 
at the College. 

 Youth commissioners encourage members of the Board of Supervisors to inquire about 
and consider a plan for the College’s and City’s response in the case of another decision 
by the ACCJC to revoke the college’s accreditation two years from now. 

 
Youth Commissioners thank the Board of Supervisors for their attention to this issue, which is of 
critical importance to the youth of San Francisco. If you have any questions about these 
recommendations, please don’t hesitate to contact our office at (415) 554-6446, or your Youth 
Commissioner.  

 
Chair, Michel Li 
Adopted on March 16, 2015  
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